




Cyberbullying conference 19.11.07 

 
 

 
 
  
  
 

Parents Conference on Cyberbullying 
At the John Innes Centre, Norwich 

On Monday, 19th November 
 6.30-9.30pm 

 
 
 
This conference is offered free of charge to raise parental 
awareness of cyberbullying and what you, as a parent, can do 
if it happens to your child. 
 
The conference will be made up with presentations from 
Childnet International, Securus and include workshops from 
Norfolk Constabulary, local school students and schools.  We 
want parents to engage in ‘hands on’ experiences. 
 
If you would like to book a place at this conference please fill in the slip 
below and return it to: Heather Haycox, Secretary to Rita Adair, Anti-
Bullying Alliance Eastern Regional Coordinator, The Terrapin, Hewett 
School Site, Norwich, Norfolk NR1 2TJ or e-mail 
heather.haycox@norfolk.gov.uk 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Name ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Address …………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
E-mail contact: …………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Any queries to Rita Adair, Senior Educational Psychologist & Anti-Bullying Alliance 
Eastern Regional Coordinator – rita.adair@norfolk.gov.uk or 01603 671400 
Teachers please note e-safety and e-learning conference – 30th and 31st October 2007 – 
John Innes Conference For further details see www.eficts.norfolk.gov.uk or contact Judy 
Houghton on telephone 0845 303 3003 
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